
 

 

 
Flathead National Forest Media Release 

 
May 26, 2005        Contact: Denise Germann 
         406-758-5252 
         406-249-1714 cell   
              
          
 
 
 
URGENT  URGENT  URGENT  URGENT  URGENT 
 
 

Skyland Road Closed Due to Impassible Conditions 
 
 
 
 
The Hungry Horse District of the Flathead National Forest has closed Forest Road #569, the 
Skyland Road, at the 5-mile marker from US Highway 2, due to impassible conditions on the 
Skyland Road.     It is anticipated the road will remain closed until repairs are conducted.  
 
This road is the access to the Granite and Morrison Creek Trailheads which are the mainline 
trails into the Great Bear Wilderness.  Thus, these trailheads are not accessible by vehicle.    
 
Please contact the Hungry Horse Office at 387-3800 for more information.    
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